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USLAW Magazine recently published an article written by Molly Arranz and John
Ochoa detailing cyber security concerns for insurance companies. In the article,
"A Fast-Moving Train Coming Into the Insurance Company Station? The
Cybersecurity Model Rule for Carriers," Molly and John discuss data breaches in
the insurance sector and the new legislation that was created as a result. As they
state in the article, "These occurrences have heralded a swath of new state and
federal legislation - and, the National Association of Insurance Commissioners
(NAIC) has taken notice."

The full article can be read in the Summer 2019 edition of USLAW Magazine. 
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